
 

  
 

 

 

From the Desk of Chairman: 

As the chairman of our esteemed The Surat Mercantile Cooperative Bank 
Ltd., I am thrilled to announce that we are gearing up to celebrate a significant 
milestone - our 60th Foundation Day on April 14, 2024. This marks 60 years of 
dedicated service to our community, and we are immensely grateful for the trust 

and support you have placed in us over the years. 

 

To commemorate this special occasion, we are organizing a series of 
impactful social activities aimed at promoting health and well-being within our 
community. We believe that giving back to society is an integral part of our 
mission, and we are committed to making a positive difference in the lives of 

those we serve. 

 

Here are the social activities that we have planned for our Foundation Day 
celebration: 

Blood Donation Drive: Join us in saving lives by participating in our blood 
donation drive. Your generous contributions can make a significant impact on 
the lives of those in need. 

 

Free Health Check-ups: Take advantage of our free health check-ups to assess 
your overall well-being. Regular health screenings are essential for early 
detection and prevention of health issues. 

 

Dental Check-ups: Good oral health is vital for overall wellness. Visit our free 

dental check-up clinic to ensure your smile stays healthy and bright. 

 



 

  
 

Eye Donation Awareness Campaign: Learn about the importance of eye 
donation and how you can make a difference by pledging your eyes. Help restore 

vision to those in need through this noble cause. 

Physiotherapy Sessions: Experience the benefits of physiotherapy with our free 
sessions aimed at improving mobility and relieving pain. 

 

These social activities are open to all - our valued customers, as well as the 
general public. We invite you to participate wholeheartedly and contribute to 
building a healthier and happier community together. 

 

We also encourage members of society to spread the word about these 
initiatives and join us in making a positive impact on the lives of others. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and trust in our cooperative bank. We 
look forward to celebrating this momentous occasion with you and continuing 
our journey of service for many more years to come. Happy 60th Foundation 
Day!    Warm regards, 

 

[Kaushik Shantilal Dalal] 

Chairman 
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